
‭Young Hearts 50+ Newsletter & Events‬
‭September – November 2024‬

‭Hello Young Hearts 50+,‬

‭Special September 18th Celebration!‬ ‭We have been‬‭offering Young Hearts 50+‬
‭events for five years.  Serving in this ministry has been a privilege as we spur one‬
‭another on with our faith walk with Jesus.  We have offered guest speakers over the‬
‭years and had several on-site (Legacy Imperative) and off-site (Grace Conference)‬
‭events.  Also, our concerts over the years have been an excellent opportunity to reach‬
‭out to our community.  This was done to leave a lasting impact on the younger‬
‭generations in our lives.  There will be lots of free materials and door prizes at this‬
‭event!‬

‭Blessings,‬

‭Mark & Diane Fechter‬
‭Young Hearts 50+Ministry Leaders‬
‭seniors@westbendchurch.org‬

‭Romans 12:11-12 Never be lacking in zeal, but keep your spiritual fervor, serving the‬
‭Lord. Be joyful in hope, patient in affliction, faithful in prayer.‬

mailto:seniors@westbendchurch.org


‭You are invited to a luncheon!‬
‭Wednesday, September 18, 11:00am-1:00pm‬

‭Community Church 2005 S. Main St. West Bend‬
‭“Celebrating Five Years of Young Hearts 50+”‬

‭Speakers: Mark & Diane Fechter Young Hearts 50+ Ministry Leaders‬

‭We have an amazing story of Jesus Christ’s intervention and how we got a‬‭Fresh Start to a Great‬
‭Adventure‬‭.  Everyone has a story to share; our hope is this will give you inspiration to share your‬
‭story with the next generation.‬

‭Come out for great fellowship and door prizes! Cousins Subs provides lunch, so please arrive 10‬
‭minutes early to order food. There is no need to sign up, just come and be encouraged—donations‬
‭are welcomed for food. Open to the public, invite friends.  Info:‬‭seniors@westbendchurch.org‬
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‭You are invited to a luncheon!‬
‭Wednesday, November 6, 11:00am-1:00pm‬
‭Community Church 2005 S. Main St. West Bend‬

‭With special guest speaker Michael Lane‬
‭Michael has received numerous prestigious state and national teaching awards and‬
‭has been published in many professional journals. Come and be encouraged.‬

‭Great fellowship and door prizes for those who are 50+. Cousins Subs provides lunch.‬
‭Come 10 min. early to order food.  Donations are welcomed for food.  Info:‬
‭seniors@westbendchurch.org‬
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‭Also, the homeschool event is held in the‬
‭afternoon from 2:00-3:30pm.‬

‭Michael will give a second presentation to homeschool families and students on‬
‭God's miraculous creation. The event is free.  No childcare is available.  YH 50+ are‬
‭also invited. Bring your homeschooled grandchildren.‬

‭Purpose of Young Hearts 50+‬

‭We are a caring community of age 50+ adults providing the opportunity for spiritual‬
‭growth, life enrichment, and service to others. We gather regularly to enjoy events‬
‭such as luncheons with a speaker, conferences, concerts, off-site trips, and more.‬
‭Also, we highly encourage 50+ to be a supportive arm in other ministries at‬
‭Community Church. Our main purpose is to leave a legacy to the next generations by‬
‭helping, listening, mentoring, and, above all, telling of God’s faithfulness to others. We‬
‭would like to invite you all to our upcoming events. Please feel free to share this‬
‭newsletter with other 50+ people and invite them. Encourage them to sign up on our‬
‭email list to stay updated on our events.‬‭seniors@westbendchurch.org‬

‭BLESSING ONE ANOTHER!‬

‭The Gathering age 18-30 Young Adults group wants to bless the Young Hearts 50+‬
‭group by making themselves available to help with their home projects. Need help?‬
‭Contact Jason or Melissa at‬ ‭youngadults@westbendchurch.org‬‭.‬

‭Young Hearts 50+ wants to bless our young adults with a meal and fellowship. Would‬
‭you consider inviting some young adults for a meal or picnic lunch after church? Pick‬
‭up a pizza or take them out. It is a great time to build sweet fellowship with these‬
‭young ones. If interested, email Mark or Diane at‬‭seniors@westbendchurch.org‬
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